
North Dakota Legislature,

I am writing as a strong proponent for HB 1532. My wife and I are firm believers in the education
and faith community granted through a private Catholic education. The costs associated with
sending our daughter to an institution that aligns with our spiritual and cultural values can be
troublesome at times and there are definite sacrifices that must be made. I am a sheriff’s deputy
and my wife is a social worker. While we both enjoy having impactful and fulfilling jobs, they are
certainly not the highest of paying. Any manner of tuition relief granted by this proposed
legislation would be of great benefit to numerous families like ours in the region.
We greatly appreciate the time and consideration of this proposed bill and hope everyone stays
healthy and well in these somewhat troubling times.

Warmest regards,
John Sisk


